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The threat to Stonehenge is simply unacceptable.
I understand that the southern bypass route would be cheaper even if there might
be some problems with it, while a longer tunnel would reduce impact on the World
Heritage Site;

DO IT!

With kind regards, Dave Fisher.
__________________________________________________
From Dave Fisher, (




